
August 26, 2016

Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell 
City of Los Angeles, 13th District 
200 N. Spring Street, Room 480 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Councilmember O'Farrell,

On behalf of the Boys & Girls Club of Hollywood, I am writing to you 
regarding public safety issues in my community.

On a regular basis, we are experiencing problems related to the oversize 
vehicles (RVs, campers, etc.) that regularly park in the neighborhood in 
excess of 72 hours. Some of the problems related to these vehicles are: 
physical altercations, black-market dealing, and other disturbing behaviour 
day and night.

To help deal with these issues, I request that No Overnight Parking (2:00 
AM to 6:00 AM) restrictions be established for oversize vehicles in excess 
of 22 feet in length or over 84 inches in height, for the following streets in 
my area.

8 Lillian Way between Santa Monica Blvd and Melrose Avenue 
0 Cole Avenue between Santa Monica Blvd and Melrose Avenue 
8 Cahuenga Blvd between Santa Monica Blvd and Melrose Avenue 
8 Eleanor Avenue between Cahuenga Blvd and Vine Street 
8 Romaine Street between Cole Avenue and Vine Street 
0 Willoughby Avenue between Cole Avenue and Vine Street 
8 Waring Avenue between Cole Avenue and Vine Street

Thank you for taking these public safety concerns seriously, and for your 
help in this matter. I can be reached at (323) 467-2007 xl06 or
mculpepper@bgchollywood.com.

Sincerely^

Mel Culpepper \ 

Chief Executive Officer
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